
Early Learning Zone Newsletter Term Five
It is hard to believe we are nearing the end of the academic year, we are ready for the rest 

but this seems to be coming too quickly to say goodbye to our classes!

Word Pots
It has been a welcome return to the word pots in Turtle Class. We have seen 

a huge benefit to sending these home each week as reading progress is 
clearly evident. One thing to practise is also writing these words if you are 

looking for a little extra challenge!

Our exciting question this term is, “Did the 
world start with me?” This links beautifully 

to dinosaurs and space, the world around us 
and how we all fit into this enormous world 

peacefully! We will exciting stories from 
authors such as Oliver Jeffers, Chris Hatfield 

and more. We have exciting visits from 
spring animals and a planetarium which 

should excite the children!

As always, should you need us, our 
email addresses are:

bovingdonk@greatstoneschool.co.uk
turner@greatstoneschool.co.uk (Mon-

Tues)
gorhamj@greatstoneschool.co.uk (Wed-

Fri)
School Number: 01797363916

Whilst we will keep you up to date on 
Class Dojo, no member of staff can 

respond to messages on here so please 
do use the emails above.

PE in Turtle Class
PE will take place every 

Wednesday afternoon for 
Turtle Class. There are times 
when Starfish children will 
also be coming to join us 
should the activities and 

games be appropriate! No PE 
kit necessary for Starfish 

though!

Dates to Remember
Wild Science Visit  - 23rd April

Planetarium in school – 29th April
Bank Holiday – 5th May
20th May – Class Photos

13th June – Turtle Class Assembly
27th/30th June – School closed 

14th July Year R Vision Screening
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Links With Home
We love to see what the children get up to when not in our

Early Learning Zone and they enjoy the opportunity of showing their 
friends. Please add exciting learning to your child’s portfolio on Class Dojo 

so we can share it with them in school too! 

Library Books
Please do remember that your child is 
welcome to take home a library book 

whenever they like. We love any kind of 
reading so please do let us know if you 

would like them to choose a book!

Suitable Weather 
Clothing.

Please can children all bring 
to nursery/school a puddle 

suit, wellies as we love 
water play during the hotter 

weather. Can we also ask 
that children wear 

sunscreen to school and 
bring a labelled hat!

Additional Sessions.
Please see Lisa Ashdown 

in the school office should 
you wish to make 

amendments to your 
child’s sessions in nursery. 
Lisa is amazing at keeping 
us organised so please do 

let her know!

Thinking about starting school…
Although September seems such a long way off, it comes 
around a lot quicker than we think! If your child is starting 

school this year, there are somethings to begin to think about:
Toileting: Can your child use their independence skills when 

going to the toilet and washing their own hands?
• Getting dressed: Can your child have a really good try at 

getting themselves dressed?
• Shoes: Can your child put on their own shoes and socks?
• Does your child enjoy sharing a story? This might be you 

reading it or even the child using the pictures to tell their 
own, wonderful, imaginative stories! Starfish would love 
pictures of you and your child sharing stories at home for 

their display!
• Does your child recognise (not write) their own name 

when printed?

Menu
Please keep an eye on Dojo as you will see the weekly 

menus and can help your child decide what they would 
like to order each day!



At the end of Turtle Class, we are required to consider your child’s Early Years Profile and whether they have reached “A good 
level of development”. Earlier in the year we provided some information related to this but it is a good time now just to 

consider it all once again. In order to reach this point, children will be confident in the following:



It is important to remember that children are all individuals and will demonstrate these skills in their own unique way, which 
is why we believe allowing them to lead their own learning through play is vital. In this way, we are creating children who 

want to learn and will be learners for life!


